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From: United States Army Special Operations Command 04/15/2020

Subject: USSOCOM FOIA 2020-073 - Final Response [ Email |
Dear Mr. Martinez,

This is in response to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request you submitted to the
U.S. Special Operations Command (USSOCOM), which was assigned USSOCOM FOIA 2020-

073. Attached is our final response letter along with a copy of the original FOIA request for
USSOCOM FOIA 2020-073.

We are closing your request with no further action required by this office.
Regards,

Exhibit E USSOCOM FOIA Team
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UNITED STATES SPECIAL OPERATIONS COMMAND
7701 TAMPA POINT BOULEVARD
MACDILL AIR FORCE BASE, FLORIDA 33621-5323

March 20, 2020

Special Operations Command Support Directorate

Mr. Freddy Martinez

MuckRock News

DEPT MR 83834

411A Highland Ave

Somerville, Massachusetts 02144-2516

Dear Mr. Martinez:

This responds to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request (Attachment 1) which you
submitted to the U.S. Special Operations Command (USSOCOM). It was assigned USSOCOM
FOIA 2020-073.

In accordance with 5 U.S.C. § 552 (b)(1), via Executive Order 13526, Classified National
Security Information, paragraph 1.4, USSOCOM can neither confirm nor deny the existence or
nonexistence of records responsive to your request. Therefore, your request is denied.

If you are not satisfied with this decision, you may appeal within 90 days to the appellate
authority, the Director of Oversight and Compliance, Office of the Secretary of Defense (OSD).
To submit your appeal, you should write directly to: ODCMO Director of Oversight and
Compliance, 4800 Mark Center Drive, ATTN: DPCLTD, FOIA Appeals, Mailbox #24,
Alexandria, VA 22350-1700. Appeals can also be made via the OSD FOIA portal at
https://pal.whs.mil/palMain.aspx or by email at OSD.FOIA-APPEAL@mail.mil. Your appeal
should cite case number 2020-073, and be clearly marked "Freedom of Information Act Appeal.”

You may also contact the USSOCOM FOIA Office at foia@socom.mil or our FOIA Public
Liaison, Ms. Melissa Walker, at osd.foialiaison@mail.mil for any further assistance and to
discuss any aspect of your request. Additionally, you may contact the Office of Government
Information Services (OGIS) at the National Archives and Records Administration to inquire
about the FOIA mediation services they offer. The contact information for OGIS is as follows:
email at ogis@nara.gov; telephone at 202-741-5770; or mail at 8601 Adelphi Road-OGIS,
College Park, Maryland 20740-6001.

Sincerely,

,2 V\\4J —{/Lk
James C. Boisselle
GS-15, DAFC

Deputy Chief of Staff
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